
During the June 3 school board meeting, we recognized 27 retirees for their combined total of over

600 years of hard work and dedication to the Seneca Valley School District.  Members of the

Seneca Valley School Board and Administration thanked the 2023-24 retirees for their unwavering

commitment and service to students and staff members across the District.  We wanted to capture

this in more than just photos, which is what we typically do and we found this to be a better way to

capture the attention of our public and generate many online "thank you" comments from

colleagues, current families and alumni.


